National Commission for Women
4, Deen Dayal Upadhyaya Marg,
New Delhi- 110002

Date: 05/11/2015

Circular

Standardized Module for Legal Awareness Programme for Women

Reference is invited to the circular of even number dated 22nd
September, 2015 regarding seeking e-proposals from Universities/Law
Department/Colleges for conducting Legal Awareness Programme to impart

Legal Awareness about Women related Laws.

In continuation to the same, it is informed that the last date for
receiving of e-proposals from Universities/Law Department/Colleges from all

over the country is extended upto 30th November, 2015.

This issues with the approval of competent authority.

&W
Sudha Chaudhary
Law Officer



National Commission for Women
4, Deen Dayal Upadhyaya Marg
New Delhi-110 002

22nd September, 2015

Standardized Module for Legal Awareness Program for Women

National Commission for Women has developed a
comprehensive “Standardized Module for Legal Awareness
Programme About Women Related Laws’ to improve the quality of
Legal Awareness Programme content as well as organizing capacity
and increase in financial assistance. The financial assistance for the
implementing agencies for organizing one camp of two days duration
for 60 participants will be Rs. 1 lakh (for non-NER) and a sum not
exceeding Rs. 1,20,000/- for North Eastern States.

The Commission will implement the programme initially with
NALSA /reputed Universities/Law Departments/Colleges from all over
the country to impart Legal Awareness about women related laws
focusing in the districts where crime against women rate is very high
and invite online proposals only from the afore mentioned
organizations for the year 2015-16 for conducting Legal Awareness
Programmes as per terms and conditions of new module available on
NCW Website. The last date for receiving the e-proposals is 31st
October, 2015.

Standardized Module for Legal Awareness Programme About
Women Related Laws is available on NCW’s website:

www.ncw.nic.in
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Law Officer



